
FOX CHAPEL AREA
SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF SCHOOL
DIRECTORS

SEEKING APPLICANTS TO
FILL REGION III VACANCY
AND NOTICE OF SPECIAL

MEETING
The Fox Chapel Area School
District  Board  of  School
Directors is seeking applicants
to fill a vacancy on the School
Board.  Interested  candidates
must reside in Region III of the
district, which includes all of
Aspinwall  Borough,  Blawnox
Borough,  Wards  1  and 5  of
O’Hara Township, and Districts
1  and  3  of  Fox  Chapel
Borough.  Candidates  for
School  Board  must  be  18
years of age or older and have
been a resident of the school
district for at least one year
prior to the appointment. The
person  appointed  will  serve
until December 2025. The seat
will be on the 2025 municipal
election  cycle.   The  School
Board  is  currently  accepting
applications.  Any  qualified
candidate  for  the  School
Board position should return a
completed  application,
résumé,  and  Statement  of
Financial  Interests  (SFI)  for
2023 no later than noon on
Friday, April 26, 2024, to:

Fox Chapel Area School
District

Administrative Offices
Attn: Board Secretary
611 Field Club Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15238

Applications can also be faxed
to  412-967-0697.  Receipt  of
each  application  will  be
acknowledged.   Applications
and  SFI  forms  are  available
online  at  www.fcasd.edu
and at the Fox Chapel Area
School District Administrative
Offices  located  at  611  Field
Club  Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15238, and can be picked up
between the hours of 8 a.m.-4
p.m. Monday-Friday.  A special
meeting has been scheduled
for Monday, April 29, 2024, at
7  p.m.  for  the  purpose  of
taking  official  action  on
business  that  may  come
before  the  Board  including
interviewing,  voting  on,  and
appointing a candidate to fill a
vacancy  in  Region  III.
Candidates must be available
for the interview. The meeting
will be held in the large group
instruction  room  at  Fox
Chapel Area High School, 611
Field Club Road, Pittsburgh, PA
15238.

Kathleen Anuszek
Board Secretary


